
If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 

WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 

High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone/Fax:- 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ; www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER July 2nd 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
Staff 
We are sorry to be saying goodbye to Mrs Butler at 
the end of term. Mrs Butler has worked  at West 
Heslerton School for 36 years. She has been a huge 
support to the school both in the office and also 
hearing the children read. We will miss her and wish 
her well in the future.  
If families would like to contribute to a leaving gift 
for Mrs Butler and Miss Stones, please send money 
in envelopes to the school office. 

 

Mrs Wells has recently undergone planned 

surgery and will be recouperating at home for the 

rest of the term. She will be in regular contact 

with school and hopes to see the children prior to 

the end of term. 

 

Dates 

We have lots happening before the end of term, 

sadly without parents due to the current 

restrictions, but we will put photos on Dojo for 

you to share. 

 

Monday, July 12th - start of school drama 

performance week for KS2 

Friday, July 16th -school performance finale 

Monday, July 19th – whole school sports 

afternoon, for pupils only, in class bubbles 

Thursday, July 22nd – Year 6 leavers’ celebration 

day for the whole school. This will be socially 

distanced in bubbles and will include a bouncy 

castle assault course, golf tuition and class games 

outside. 

Friday, July 23rd – school closes for the summer 

holidays at the usual time. 

VISIT 
The children in Keeper Wood will be spending 2 
nights at Carlton Lodge near Thirsk next week. 
We hope they, Miss Shackley and Mrs Triffitt 
have an amazing time. We look forward to 
hearing all about it when they return. 

ENCLOSURES 
Please find enclosed: 

- Your child’s school report and letter 
- New classes letter 
- Carlton Lodge letter - Keepers 

COVID 
Should you have any Covid test results, please 
share these with us using covid@heslerton.n-
yorks.sch.uk so that we can alert Health England 
and all families as soon as possible to any contact 
(within 48 hours) that has taken place. Results 
still need to be reported during the school 
holidays to allow track and trace to take place. 
Emails are checked daily, including weekends, to 
identify cases of children at school and home. 
 
Pupils, staff and other adults must not come into 
the school for at least 10 days if:  
• they have one or more coronavirus (COVID-19) 
symptoms.     
• a member of their household (including 
someone in their support bubble or childcare 
bubble if they have one) has coronavirus (COVID-
19) symptoms. 
• they need to quarantine having recently visited 
countries outside the green area 
• they have had a positive test. 
  
 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
mailto:covid@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:covid@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works%23part-1-people-who-develop-symptoms-of-coronavirus
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/nhs-test-and-trace-how-it-works%23part-1-people-who-develop-symptoms-of-coronavirus
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-a-support-bubble-with-another-household
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-a-childcare-bubble-with-another-household
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/making-a-childcare-bubble-with-another-household
https://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control/self-isolating-when-you-arrive
https://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control/self-isolating-when-you-arrive
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BADGER WOOD 
Collecting adjectives, we felt inside the mystery 
boxes! Sloppy, slimy and horrible were used to 
describe the jelly! We then used these adjectives in 
our writing to design a sandwich to stop the seagulls 
eating Mr Grindling’s lunch. 
 

 
 
“God saw everything that he had made and it was 
good.” Today in RE the year 1s and 2s debated how 
God would feel about the world today. 

 
KEEPER WOOD 

Keepers have designed our new bug hotel. They then dismantled the old one, showing fantastic team work. 
We found a new location for the hotel and started to build up the first layer. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
Mr Watts, who is an RNLI volunteer, visited us in 
class. We learnt about: differences in coasts; how 
to minimise risks; what to do in an emergency and 
the role of the RNLI 
 

 

  

 



If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

RARING2GO 
Our Summer edition of Raring2go! We’ve got 
loads of ideas for parents to keep the children 
busy over the Summer holidays, along with 
opportunities to make things, bake things, grow 
things and take part in the Summer Reading 
challenge 2021 ( Page 18). Along with this, we’re 
running a competition for schools to win a bundle 
of books ( page 10!) so the more entries the 
better!  
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/yorkshirecoast/su
mmer/ 

 

 

 

 

 

MALTON MUSEUM 
For information or to book online, please visit 
www.maltonmuseum.co.uk 
Wednesday, 4th August 10.30am -12 noon 
A guided tour of the Roman Fort site in Malton 
Learn about the charaters who lived there in roman 
times and see some things which belpnged to 
thesoldiers.  
£4.50 per particioant including in forn=mtion pack per 
family. Please bring a 50p piece with you. 
 
Thursday, 5th August 10.30am -m12.30pm 
An Activity morning on the Roman Fort site 
Here are someof the activities: 

• Be an archaeologist 

• Learn how the Roman soldiers fought with a 
sword and dress like a Roman 

• Find out about medicine in Roman times,even 
the gory bits! 

• Face the Great Roman Game challenge – could 
you be the champion? 

£5 per participant includoing take home activities. 
 
These 2 days ar eideal for childen aged between 6 and 
12 and all children must be accompanied by at least 1 
adult. 
 
please book online for these 2 events. there is a 15% 
discount available when yoou book both activity days. 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/yorkshirecoast/summer/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/yorkshirecoast/summer/
http://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/

